
 

Surprised Wife With Twins (Ivan and Jennifer) Chapter 57 
“…” Jennifer was speechless. “You are the daughter of the mayor. You have no integrity at all! Can you 
say this word casually?” 
 
“It’s for you!” Mya said, “I never beg others! It’s all others who beg me!” 
 
Twenty minutes later. 
 
In the café not far from Emerald Bay, Mya was sitting in front of the window. She was dressed up 
beautifully and freshened in front of the mirror, waiting for her happily. 
 
Jordan asked the driver to send Jennifer over. Their parking place was about twenty meters from the 
café. 
 
When Jennifer just got out of the car, she saw an oncoming man she had not seen for a long time… For 
no reason, she felt like being hit on the chest. 
 
Zack was getting closer to her… 
 
His black hair was mixed with silver threads of vicissitudes, which Jennifer didn’t notice at Mya’s 
birthday party last time. 
 
Jennifer couldn’t help stopping to give way. 
 
Zack walked past her. When he took out his mobile phone, the key accidentally fell out of his pocket on 
the grass beside Jennifer’s feet. There was no sound, so he didn’t notice. 
 
She bent down to pick up the key. Before she could give it to him, Zack got in the car not far away. 
 
When she was about to run towards him, a slender white hand was put on her shoulder. 
 
After Jennifer stopped and turned, she saw Georgia who was in a beautiful dress with her white 
shoulders exposed. 
 
Such a perfect little face amazed Jennifer. 
 
Did she have plastic surgery again? 
 
She looked better than the last time she saw her. Her nose was straighter. 
 
Georgia reached out her hand and said coldly, “Give me the key. My father lost it.” 
 
Jennifer looked at her eyes, feeling something tingling in her heart. She put the key in her palm. 
Georgia’s hands are beautiful and well-maintained. She must not do any rough work at first sight of her 
hands. 
 
Georgia caught her feelings, looking at her more. 
 
But after taking the key, she left. 



 
 
Jennifer soon recovered. 
 
Georgia got in the car and gave Zack the key. Looking at the woman outside the window, she was 
unconsciously distracted… 
 
That woman was Ivan’s wife. It was said that she was a village woman. She had seen her only once. Why 
did she look familiar to Georgia? 
 
This feeling of familiarity was like something deep in her memory. 
 
“Georgia, what are you thinking?” Zack looked at her. 
 
Georgia quickly regained her composure and replied tactfully, “Dad, I was thinking that you should take 
care of your health. There are so many things in our company. You want to do everything yourself, so I 
can’t help you.” 
 
“Your endorsement of the company is already the biggest help.” Zack liked her very much. “Eason is like 
that. I’m afraid you’ll have to take over the company sooner or later.” 
 
Georgia was very happy, but she never showed it. “Dad, I only like acting.” 
 
“With your intelligence, you can do both at the same time.” Zack took her by the hand. “You’ve been 
meeting clients with me recently. Do you also get with it? As an artist, popularity is always unstable. You 
can’t be famous all your life. You have to make other plans early.” 
 
“Yes, dad, you’re thoughtfulness.” 
 
In the evening. 
 
Jennifer sat on a cane chair next to clusters of blooming roses in the huge yard of Emerald Bay. She 
looked at half of the jade pendant in her hand. She had been deep in thought for half an hour and 
looked sad. 
 
It seemed that something was doomed. 
 
In the Hussain family’s luxurious villa. 
 
Georgia, who wore a dress, was standing in front of the French window with a glass of red wine. When 
she thought about Jennifer, she always felt something was wrong. 
 
And she had a bad feeling. 


